August 2014 SCPS BOE School Nurses Report

[bookmark: _GoBack]HB 98 was passed in the spring of this year. This bill allows for insulin administration and carbohydrate counting (for diabetic students) to be delegated to unlicensed school personnel. The KY Board of Nursing did put together a training for school nurses to use. All 3 school nurses attending the July School Nurses Association Summer Conference where the training was presented. It is currently written into the contract between SCPS and North Central District Health Department that we will not delegate these skills to unlicensed school personnel. The school nurses will continue assisting students with carbohydrate counting, insulin dose calculation and insulin administration to those who need assistance with their diabetes care within SCPS. 
Screening for vision (1st, 3rd, 5th, 7thgrades) will take place in Sept.
Screening for hearing (K, 2nd, 4th grades) will take place in Sept.



